
GLENDALE UNIFIED SCHOOL DISTRICT 

 

February 26, 2019 

 

BUDGET STUDY SESSION 

 

TO: Board of Education 

 

FROM: Dr. Kelly King, Interim Superintendent 

 

SUBMITTED BY: Stephen Dickinson, Chief Business and Financial Officer 

 

SUBJECT: Update on the Plan to Maintain District Solvency and Financial 

Responsibility 

 

This agenda item is in support of Board Priority No. 4 – Maintain District Solvency & 

Financial Responsibility.  

 

The Board has received several budget updates over the past few months, with focused 

information and discussions on several specific budget topics.  The Budget Study Session 

will allow the Board to bring all of the topics together and provide direction and consensus 

in preparation for the 2018-19 Second Interim Report in March, as well as the adoption of 

the 2019-20 Budget in June. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


